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2023-2026 Three Year Capital Plan 

 

Westwind School Division has placed a New Raymond High School as the only Capital Plan priority for 

the last 4 years.  On December 10, 2019, Westwind School Division received Planning Funding to 

complete site analysis and site readiness for the proposed project, visioning and detailed program 

development, architectural concept design and rendering, and preparing presentation materials for a new 

High School.  This work was completed, and the Division is very pleased with the deliverables from that 

stage.  On March 4, 2022, Westwind School Division had announced by the Minister of Education that 

Design Funding was approved for plans towards a New Raymond High School.  Westwind School 

Division feels very fortunate to have received this announcement.  It is our understanding that Westwind 

will work through the Design Funding stage over the following year from its announcement. 

 

Westwind School Division has not yet received a full Construction Funding announcement and will keep 

as its number one priority the New Raymond High School.    


